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Comments: Please do not allow individual use and private cabins to remain on land protected by the Alaska
National Interest Lands Conservation Act. These cabins do NOT belong here and many, if not all, were
constructed illegally. The Forest Service needs to maintain the plan that will ultimately get rid of all these cabins.
The cabins are leading to additional destruction of wilderness areas because people have to get to their cabins,
resulting in driving or making trails, destroying the land further with no regard for the area. Also, they are bringing
in food, plastic bottles, and so forth. Plus, if you allow these cabins, there will be nothing to stop further illegal
cabins being built and later justified.

Please maintain the plan to remove all cabins on protected land.

Thank you.



